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COUNCIL COMMUNICATION: 
 
TO: Mayor Garrett and City Council Members 
FR: Sheryl Mitchell Theriot, City Administrator 
DA: April 19, 2021 

RE: Lathrup Village Lead Service Line Replacement Policy and Agreement 
 
 
As part of the requirements from Michigan EGLE, the City is required the replace water service 
lines containing lead or galvanized materials. This includes the material from the stop box to the 
connection at the water meter in the owner’s property. 
 
The attached document spells out the policy regarding this process and includes the agreement 
that will need to be signed by the property owners before the work is undertaken. 
 
The document was presented to at the City Council Study Session on April 5, 2021, for review and 
comment. The finalized version is on the April 19th Council Agenda for approval. 
 
 
Suggestion Motion 
 

To approve the Lathrup Village Lead Service Line Replacement Policy and Agreement 
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